
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

HEALTH ISSUES 
 

I do not want to cause concern or overreact but, with the news of Coronavirus, it is advisable 
to be extra diligent in ensuring we are not passing on germs. To that end we ask that children 
are NOT sent to school with very runny noses or persistent coughs.  This particularly applies to 
the younger children as they are not capable of wiping noses or containing their coughs in 
tissues and then ensuring their hands are clean. Children should not come to school with a 
temperature or flu symptoms. If your child is unwell in the morning, please do not administer 
medication and send them to school as this merely masks the symptoms and your child could 
be infectious. If in doubt, please seek medical advice. 
 
Please note that, due to the current situation, we shall be extra cautious and send any child 
home who presents as being unwell.  
 

Thank you 
Mrs Whitford 


